From: John Kenneth Dickinson

Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 7:28 PM
To: Squire, Phil; City of London, Mayor
Subject: Reforest London

I have been paying attention to reforestation issues for London for almost a decade now. It
makes me quite disappointed to hear that no provision is made in the city's budget to support the
Urban Forestry Strategy.

Trees are very important part of the character of this city and I want to know why the forestry
strategy sits stagnant?

John
John K. Dickinson, London, Ontario, Canada



